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COME AND JOIN THE 

BRITISH  
NATURAL  
HISTORY 
SOCIETY! 

  

RECRUITING AT BURLINGTON HOUSE, PICCADILLY 
 

 

 

A SPLENDID OPPORTUNITY is now offered to all 
gentlemen and ladies to join the newest, flourishing 
SCIENTIFIC SOCIETY. 
 

Persons enrolling tonight, on payment of  the quite reasonable sum of  
£20, will receive, as a token of  their membership, Dr Ted Nield’s new 
book UNDERLANDS absolutely free! For a further modest cost, Dr 
Nield can make available his other publications which he assures me are 
of  equal merit. ACTING SECRETARY: E CHARLESWORTH, FGS 
 

 

 

OFFICERS OF THE SOCIETY 

PRESIDENT: Mr E CHARLESWORTH, Esq 

VICE-PRESIDENT: Mr E CHARLESWORTH, Esq 

TREASURER: Mr E CHARLESWORTH, Esq 
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